
  

Summer Term – Wednesday 17th July 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Welcome from the Thank you to all parents who are continuing to bring their 

children to school every day on time. Although it is the 
end of term, all classes are still working hard with our 
curriculum and important learning that will help them 
transition successfully to their New Year group from 
September.  
It has been exciting to see lots of year groups enjoying 
their Design and Technology learning over the past couple 
of weeks. There has been some excellent food technology 
with children designing and improving different types of 
biscuits – this was my favourite market research! Some 
year groups designed fruit salads and there has even been 
spaghetti bolognaise. The school has smelt delicious!  
We’re looking forward to the Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 
and Disco next week and our end of year celebrations 
with all children. 
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Cleanliness & Hygiene  

School Communication… 
Make sure you stay up to date with school news and important information. A weekly newsletter 

will be shared on Class Dojo; we also send emails and text messages to our parents. 

Emails come from this email address: SC3522058a@schoolcomms.com 
Add this email to your contacts or safe senders list to avoid missing any of our communication. If 

you’ve updated your phone number or email, please tell the school office straight away. 

 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to download the apps for FREE from your app store / play store!!! 

It really helps our school to save money and keep in touch! 

   

Cleanliness and hygiene are a key element in keeping your children's bodies 
healthy, keeping illnesses away and ensuring your child learns the best ways they 
can do this. 
Due to the toilets being used by many children throughout the different toilets in 
school, we would like to politely remind parents to teach your children in taking 
care of their hygiene.  
 

Assemble Reading: Well Done To: 

Well done to Dua in 3A who read 
our story to the whole school in 
assembly on Monday. She chose, 
Bright Stanley by Matt 
Buckingham 
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Keep up to date with Term Dates and our School Calendar on our website here: 

https: //www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/  

 

 

 We Are In Week 7 (15th – 19th July) 

Monday 15th Jul 
Tue 16th Jul 

6C | 4C Swimming Party (Please check your emails for details) 
School Reports & Year 6 SATs Results sent home 
6A | 4B Swimming Party (Please check your emails for details) 
 

Wed 17th Jul  6B | 4A Swimming Party (Please check your emails for details) 
Week 8 (15th – 19th July) 

Mon 22nd Jul Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly & Disco (after school) 

Wed 24th Jul Last day of school year – enrichment activities in classrooms 
 

 

School finishes for 

Summer Holidays on: 
 

Wednesday 24th July at 3:15pm 
 

 

From September, our school meal prices will be increasing to £2.50 per day. 

All Parents have been sent a letter home as well as an emailed copy to read 
more about this 

School Meals Price Increase… 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/eat-well/ 

Dates for your Diary for Summer Term… 

Clubs Finished For This Academic Year 

 This week (Week 7) will be the last week that we will be running the Sports/Reading Clubs. We’ve 
had a fantastic year with Sports and Reading Clubs running throughout the year. Well done to all our 
parents and pupils who have made this possible as well as our fantastic staff who have been 
supporting this and helping our children achieve their targets. We look forward to hosting more 
clubs in the new academic year.  
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It’s Coming Home… The Reports. The End of Year Reports are coming 
home.  
Well done to all our Pupils throughout the school who 
have been achieving excellence throughout this 
academic year.  
Year 1’s, well done for your achievements in your 
Phonics Screening Test.  
An extra well done to Year 6 who have received their 
SATs results along with their reports. We hope they 
continue to achieve excellence and obtain great 
achievements on their new journey at Secondary 
School.  

Help Your Child Come to School on Time 
Sleeping is an essential part of our lives, it’s as important to our bodies as eating, drinking, and 
breathing. Sleep helps our brains and bodies recover from everything we did during the day. Getting 
enough sleep is necessary for maintaining a child’s physical, mental and emotional wellbeing. 
 
Please check the following link to find out more information and help  
https://www.cambspborochildrenshealth.nhs.uk/sleep/ 
 
 

Inventry – Child Sign in Update 

 
We are excited to share our New Feature on Inventry which is the languages option. Parents 
who would like further help in understanding the options, can now click the Inventry sign on the 
bottom right and select their preferred language to understand the options. We hope this makes 
things easier for our Parents at Chapel Street School.  
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Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 
 

 Lament 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

What animals are found at the South 
Pole? Challenge: How are these animals 

adapted to survive in such harsh 
conditions? 

 

Attendance… 

 
Reception KS1 LKS2 UKS2 

RA 89.1% 1st 1st 1st 

2A 95.8% 4A & 4C 94.8% 6A 94.6% 

RB 82.6% 
2nd  2nd 2nd 

1C 93.1% 4B 92.7% 5A 92.9% 

RC 83.2% 3rd  3rd 3rd 

1B 91.2% 3A 91.3% 6C 88.4% 

 

  

Where do I collect my child from an after School Club? 
 

 If your child is in Year 1 or Year 2, you should collect them from the red 
door in the front playground. 

 If your child is in year 3, 4, 5 or 6 you should collect them from the back 
playground. 

 
The gates will be closed in between the playgrounds at 3.30pm for 

safeguarding reasons. 
There will be no access for you to get from the front playground to the back 

playground.  

 

 

Blue Sweatshirt (no logo) | White Air-Tex t-shirt | 
Black leggings or jog pants (plain no logo) | Black 

trainers (no logo)   
 
 
 

  
 

All jog pants and trainers need to be plain black, 
unbranded and not have any logos on them. 

Skirts can be worn over leggings but they will need to be black and 
comfortable, so that children can still be ‘active’. 

 

 

Active Uniform… 

Do you have any exciting news to share with us? Why not 

drop us an email and you could be featured in our next 

School Newsletter! 

Email us on: admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk 
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For the rest of the summer term, join the team 
for this after school session at Bluebell Green.  
There will be den making, create your own 
obstacle course, gardening, crafts and lots of 
space to just chill. 
*Note this is not a drop off. Parents must stay 
to supervise own children* 


